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6.  The ability for the Organization to settle its liabilities is fully contingent on 
payments made to the UN. The unpredictability in the pattern of collections has resulted 
time and again in extraordinary measures such as the slowdown in hiring and controlled 
spending, both of which negatively affect mandate delivery. The Group is therefore 
extremely concerned that almost half of the current regular budget arrears can be 
attributed to a single member state. 

7.  On the peacekeeping front, the Group is encouraged that the measures approved in 
General Assembly resolution 73/307, namely the cross-borrowing mechanism and the 
inclusion of the full estimated budget for the entire peacekeeping fiscal year in assessment 
letters, has facilitated the timelier payment of liabilities to troop and police contributing 
countries.  However, the Group remains concerned that cash shortfalls in the regular UN 
budget continue to be covered by borrowing from accounts of closed peacekeeping 
missions, which is neither a good budgetary practice, nor sustainable.  

Mr. Chair, 

8.  The Group of 77 and China bears an ever-increasing share of the financial burden 
of the Organization and remains committed to participate constructively towards all 
efforts aimed at resolving the financial difficulties of the Organization. We are certain that 
our partners will reciprocate in the same spirit, at a time when the success of the 
Organization is most imperative. 

I thank you. 
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